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Our Link School in Rwanda – Update 

Fundraiser – Thursday 27th June 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Global Ambassadors and a few of our pen-pals led an assembly today to share 

comparisons of what life is like in Rwanda compared to our lives here. This was 

following the Year 3 and 4 workshops led by the Amakuru Charity Worker, Mike Hayes, 

who visits us often.   Our pen-pals, who have built up relationships also shared some 

of the letters that they have received. 

Finally, so that we can continue sponsoring Elia’s education at The Excel School our 

ambassadors will be holding a fundraising event on Thursday 27th June at 

morning break time in the front and back playground. 

We have handmade Rwandan keyrings and some beautiful felt animal keyrings selling 

at prices ranging from £1 to £3 each.  A few examples are pictured below: 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

S.Waite and L.Emecz 

 


